
Seasonal Adornment Instructions 

Dear Tenants, 

As the festive season approaches, we encourage you to brighten up your living space with 

seasonal adornments. Below are the guidelines to ensure a safe and pleasant environment for all: 

• Please limit decorations to common areas and your personal space, ensuring not to 

obstruct hallways or fire exits. 

• Be mindful of flame hazards; use battery-operated lights in place of candles. 

• Decorations should not damage property; please use reusable adhesive hooks instead of 

nails or tape. 

• Remove all decorations within two weeks after the holiday season ends. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to contact the management office. 

Happy decorating! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Property Management Team] 


